
	

	

	
	

Tri-Town	United	Soccer	Wants	You	
THE	2021	SEASON	IS	ON!	

	
Our	objective	is	to	provide	a	competitive,	high	quality	travel	soccer	program	for	youth	in	our	community.		Tri-Town	
Soccer’s	goal	is:	
	

• To	develop	our	youth	as	individuals	and	as	team	players	
• Enhance	social	and	athletic	development	
• Provide	a	safe,	substance-free	environment	
• Provide	the	best	coaching	and	finest	fields	&	facilities	within	our	not	for	profit	resources	
• Develop	sportsmanship	and	a	close	bond	with	teammates	
• Enjoy	the	game	and	have	fun	
	
Tri-Town	United	Soccer	Club	offers	travel	teams	for	boys	and	girls	for	birth	years	ranging	from	2001	to	2013.	Tri-
Town	United	Soccer	is	a	member	of	a	competitive	travel	league,	BWNYJSL	(Buffalo	Western	NY	Junior	Soccer	
League),	therefore	the	process	of	choosing	teams	includes	tryouts,	which	will	be	held	Mid	October	for	the	
following	summer	season.	Depending	on	the	players	age	some	teams	will	have	multiple	age	groups	
	
Misnomer	1:	Travel	Soccer	is	too	expensive!	
The	fee	for	Tri-Town	soccer	will	range	between	$220-$225	(depending	on	how	many	children	participate),	which	
includes	the	uniform.		Other	local	travel	leagues	pay	up	to	$500	or	more,	while	premier	travel	leagues	can	pay	over	
$1,500.	
	
Misnomer	2:	My	family	and	I	will	have	to	travel	all	over	NY	and	other	states!	
Tri-Town	United	Soccer	is	LOCAL	travel.		Games	are	only	played	in	WNY	area.		There	are	no	out	of	town	
tournaments	which	means	parents	don’t	have	to	pay	for	hotel	rooms!			
	
Misnomer	3:	My	child	is	not	talented	enough!	
We	encourage	all	talent	levels.		If	numbers	allow,	teams	are	split	into	A,	B,	and	C	Divisions	based	on	ability.		If	your	
child	is	willing	to	work	hard	you	will	be	amazed	how	they	progress	in	our	program.		Even	children	who	have	never	
played	travel	before	usually	catch	up	with	their	veteran	counter	parts.	
	
Misnomer	3:	Season	is	to	demanding	and	long!	
Games	start	in	the	spring(April/May)	and	end	July/August.	Games	1-2	per	week	on	the	same	day	of	the	week	
(depending	on	age	group).	Most	teams	play	only	one	or	two	tournaments	which	are	all	local.		Practices	are	usually	
twice	a	week	during	the	week.		Most	teams	start	indoors	in	winter	(once	per	week)	till	weather	permits	outside	
practices.	

	
So	if	you’re	looking	to	up	your	heart	rate	due	to	excitement	and	competition,	this	is	for	you!!!!!!!!		

	
CHECK	US	OUT	AT:					www.tritownsoccer.org	


